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14 members & 2 guests present. Director David Stevens and all Executive Board Members were present 
except Emily Talley. General Membership Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. by President Tom Combs. 

Approval of Last Month’s Minutes: 
Motion to dispense with the reading of the minutes: Maureen Wignes  
Motion Seconded: Jeanie Nelson 
Motion Carried with None Opposed 

Treasurer’s Report: 
Treasurer’s report was read to the boosters. No questions were asked after reading of report.  

Standing Reports: 
 
Audio/Media: No update. 

Chaperone:  No update.  

Color Guard: Thank you to Drummonds Elementary for letting them practice. 

Concessions: No update. 

Equipment: No update. 

Fundraising: Strawberries are still going on until February 3rd.  

Hydration: No update.  

Medical: No update. 

Merchandising: No update. 

Publicity: No update. 

Sponsorship: No update. 

Uniforms: No update. 

Volunteer Coordinator: No update. 

Website: No update. 

Old Business 

• Band Fees – Final payment was due on October 15th  
• Christmas Concert  

o We donated our donations to the middle school choir because their donations were 
stolen at their concert  

o Thank you to all who donated peanut butter  

New Business  

• Upcoming Events 
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o 8th Grade Parent Meeting – January 23rd at 7:00 p.m. 
o Bylaw Review Meeting – February 13th after booster meeting 
o Golf Tournament – May 6th, 2023 

• We will have more information on the Six Flags trip soon.  
• We wired the last FJM payment today so we should be paid in full.  
• 2023-2024 Band Budget  

o We are not voting on the budget this month because we are not comfortable presenting 
it as it currently is. Because we are planning on moving onto BOA, we need to work 
more on calculating a proven income stream to offset the increased travel expenses that 
we will incur so that band fees do not increase to an unworkable amount. Therefore, we 
will wait and vote on it next month instead. 

• Pass the Pie – Postponed until next month 

Director Remarks 

• Fill the Sleigh went great. Christmas Concert went really good.  
• We are preparing for the March concert. It will have a lot of music. We are going to have a 

suggested donation to get in and maybe baskets for a silent auction fundraiser since it is Music 
in the Schools month. No date for that yet. 

• All West auditions are this Saturday. We have 28 students auditioning. We did mock auditions 
with Brighton. It went well.  

Motion to adjourn: Mike Brewer 
Motion seconded: Maureen Wignes 
Motion carried with none opposed 

Meeting adjourned at 7:52 p.m. 

Next meeting is month February 13, 2023 @ 7:00 p.m. 


